02.10.2018

To: Prof. Dr. Zurab Vadachkoria
Rector

Thilisi State Medical University
Thilisi, Georgia

Dear Prof. Dr. Zurab Vadachkoria,

Let me first express my deep respect and thank you for the confidence you have shown us.

We sincerely hope that the summer internship program has been productive and that we will be
honoured to see your students at our university and clinics again.

In addition, let me note the high level of training and knowledge of the students of Thilisi State

Medical University and the well-coordinated work of the International Affairs Department and the
supervisors.

We will do our best to develop further cooperation between our universities.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Cevdet Erdi
Rector



